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Membership Meeting – November 30, 2016 

 
Monroe Township Library 

 

PROGRAM    10:00 – 12:00 P.M.  
NETWORKING & LUNCH  12:00 – 1:15 P.M. 
BUSINESS MEETING               1:15 – 2:00 P.M. 

 
Program 

Don’t Just Survive, Thrive: Sharing Ideas & Opportunities 
Presented by P’unk Avenue 

 
Business Meeting Agenda 

 

Call to Order/Welcome    Kimberly Paone, President, Executive Board 
Open Public Meetings Act Notification Library Director, Matawan-Aberdeen Public Library 
 
Minutes: Membership Meeting, June 1, 2016 Janice Cooper, Member, Executive Board 
       Northern Valley Regional High School Library 
   
Treasurer’s Report     Steve Chudnick, Vice President, Executive Board 
       Brookdale Community College   
    
Executive Director’s Report FY16   Kathy Schalk-Greene, Executive Director,   
       LibraryLinkNJ  
 
New Jersey State Library Report   Mary Chute, State Librarian  
 
Old Business: Executive Director’s Report FY15 Kimberly Paone 
 
New Business: Proposed By-Laws Amendment Kimberly Paone 
  
Adjournment      Kimberly Paone  
 

 
 
 
 

LibraryLinkNJ and its services are funded by the New Jersey State Library, which is responsible for the coordination, 
promotion and funding of the New Jersey Library Network.  
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